
 

 

    

 

NOTICE OF ENERGY REGULATOR PUBLIC HEARINGS  

 

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority 

established as a juristic person in terms of section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 

2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA’s mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and 

petroleum pipelines industries in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 

of 2006), Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001) and Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act 

No. 60 of 2003).  

 

NERSA received the following applications:  
 

SUBJECT MATTER APPLICANT FACILITY LOCATION 

Application to amend the conditions of 

a licence for trading in gas 

(Gala.tr.F1/1421/2008). 

Sasol Gas (Pty) Ltd Babelegi – Gauteng Province 

Application to amend the conditions of 

a licence to operate a gas transmission 

facility (Gala.t.F3/1418/2008). 

Sasol Gas (Pty) Ltd Babelegi – Gauteng Province 

 

The amendment applications are available on the NERSA website at 

http://www.nersa.org.za under ‘Public Hearings’. The original licence conditions related to 

these licences are also available at http://www.nersa.org.za under ‘Piped-gas > Licences 

> Licence conditions’. 

 

Stakeholders and members of the public are invited to comment on the applications in 

writing. Requests for the confidential treatment of information contained in the comments 

submitted must be made in accordance with rule 4 of the Rules made in terms of the Gas 

Act, 2001. The Rules are also available on the NERSA website at http://www.nersa.org.za 

under ‘Piped-Gas> Legislation’.  

 

Written comments must be sent to NERSA for the attention of Executive Manager: 

Mr Thulebona Nxumalo at: 

Post: Piped-Gas Division 

  National Energy Regulator of South Africa 

PO Box 40343  

Arcadia 

Pretoria 

0007 
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Hand delivered:  Kulawula House 

526 Madiba Street 

Arcadia 

Pretoria  

0083 

 

Email:         glc@nersa.org.za 

 

Closing date for comments:   30 October 2020 at 16:30 

 

For further information regarding the public hearings, please contact Ms Lilane Hattingh 

at lilane.hattingh@nersa.org.za or: 

 

Telephone No: 012 401 4621  

Fax No: 012 401 4767 
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